
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

City of Corner Brook has received an application to operate a “shop” from a portion of the   

Salvation Army Temple building located at 177 O’Connell Drive, Corner Brook, NL. The 

building is located in the Community Service Zone where the proposed use, (Shop) is considered 

a “Discretionary Use” of the City of Corner Brook’s Development Regulations. 

 

Should you wish to provide comment about the proposed development, please contact the 

Development & Planning Office at 637-1549 or 637-1554  or comments can be emailed to 

planning@cornerbrook.com or forwarded to: City of Corner Brook, P.O. Box 1080, Corner 

Brook, NL, A2H 6E1; Fax: 637-1514. prior to 4:30 p.m. March 5th, 2021. 
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